
CHANGE IN NAME 

 

Please note, if you have changed (or will be changing) your name this summer, please 

ensure you notify the General Office of the School of Rehabilitation Science prior to the 

start of the School year.  We have many forms, files, etc. with your names on them and 

it saves a lot of administrative time if we do not have to change everything once you 

start classes. 

 

Thanks for your cooperation. 

 

 


